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I would like to thank you on behalf of my friends from South America. When I say that we 
have enjoyed the experience of sharing the efforts of our countries to ensure social protection 
and promote the graduation of families out of poverty and we have also learned from the 
other participating countries. 

 

We will be happy to keep participating on this efforts. Providing experiences of success and 
failures that we have gone through, so we expect to hear more experiences from ASEAN 
countries. 

 

We have the capacity to technical cooperation, to help for a global social protection model, 
to understand your context and to provide even a more specific technical support like MIS. 

 

I have no doubt that we have learned more than we brought, and this cooperation should be 
good for both of us. But we need to let you know that it should be an institutional cooperation. 

 

We would also like to thank the ILO and the Royal Government of Cambodia for this 
opportunity and we wish you success on promoting social protection to all citizens, all 
residents and all inhabitants, mainly the most vulnerable ones. 

 


